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Mechanics, and Calculus behind us, we can look forward to an
interesting and helpful two years of work.

One of the finest assets of the Sophomore year was the solidify-
ing, for years to come, of the friendships formed during the first
year. During the Freshman year, with the deluge of unfamiliar
and difhcult work it was hard to find time for companionship and
social activities; but with the second year we gradually discovered
that two heads are better than one, and the result was the forming
of bonds of friendship which we hold above everything we may
have accomplished heretofore in life. We hope we will keep these
triendships in business as well as in school.

Although many members of our Class were individual stars as
Freshmen, and more as Sophomores, on the Varsity squads, we
really showed our prowess as a whole in the inter-class activities.
As Freshmen, we proved true to form by easily winning the Class
Rush, although unable to take any of the sporting championships.
However, as Sophomores, we won the interclass basketball cham-
pionship from the highly touted Junior team which had won for
the two previous years. In inter-class baseball competition, we
lost to the Freshmen, although they met and conquered a fighting
Sophomore machine which never gave up until the last out was
made. In our second year we were looked upon from the start as

under-dogs, but we were scarcely beaten by the Freshmen in the
Class Rush.

It is generally known that an engineering curriculum does not
permit the social life and activities that other courses do, yet, in
spite of this, it is essential, in order to obtain a well-rounded edu-
cation, to take part in some extra-curricular activity—no matter
how small the part. Following this plan, representatives may be
found in all of the musical and literary organizations. We are
also well represented on all minor and major athletic squads and
can boast of several men who won their letters when only Fresh-
men.

As Yearlings, our social activities started with the Freshman
Handshake, and was followed shortly by a smoker at the new
Victor Lawson Y. M. C. A. The gatherings were well attended
by students and professors. The highlight of the year was that
event to which all first year men look forward, the Freshman
dance, at which we inaugurated a new idea which we hope will
continue with the same degree of success with which we accom-
plished it. The idea was to combine the Freshman and the Sopho-
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